
“I am the vine, you are the branches.
If you remain in me and I in you - you will bear much fruit.”                           
Dear Friends of Holy Family,

This verse taken from St. John, Chapter 15 is especially poignant at Holy Family Regional Catholic School in
this our 15th year as a flagship Regional Catholic School in Lower Bucks County. We have been blessed by
“the one true vine” which our mission to Challenge young minds, to Inspire faith and Nurture the whole
person, is firmly rooted. In these 15 years, the fruits of our labors are enriched because they included you, our
loyal donors, benefactors, friends, and alumni. Do you know how your goodness inspires our students?  In 15
years, the school has graduated 499 students. Throughout the years, you have been role models who spread
seeds of generosity, and examples of Jesus’ own gifts of love, service, and compassion.

As Jesus is the vine, many hands, such as yours, tend to the branches and students benefit. Because of you,
science experiments in the upgraded lab have students dreaming about careers in medicine and health
professions. Likewise, the STEM lab maximizes the use of technology with resources beyond what we ever
thought to be possible. Can you imagine Holy Family students writing, reporting, and filming news and
announcements simulating the “real thing” as one student commented? Students are prepared as early as
grade three, each with a Chromebook and the youngest of students with iPads.

Holy Family is alive with the “Sound of Music” with a new choir and music lessons. The Arts have expanded to
early childhood similar to middle school. The outcomes will simply amaze. Budding performers take to the
stage annually for “Holy Family’s Got Talent.” There is even more talent whether students are playing the
ever-popular flag football and preparing for “The Turkey Bowl” to the new Reading Olympics program. 
You have done great things inside and outside the school and we could not be more grateful. This is no
ordinary school. After all, you are extraordinary tenders of Jesus’ master garden. Let us keep the momentum
going!

Today, I respectfully ask for your continued support in the 2024 Fall Appeal. Our goal is to raise $50,000 to
supplement academics with programs in Social Emotional Learning & Math Lab and continue with safety
upgrades in classrooms and across the school community. Similarly, building enhancements and scholarship
assistance are ongoing. Please make a gift today to have an immediate impact. A secure online gift can be
made at hfrcs.org/ways-to-give or write a check to HFRCS and return it with the reply card in the envelope
provided. Your kind and prayerful consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely, 

Kara Haggerty                                                                                                                                                   
Principal
Enc. 

“Scan here to give now!” 
Mary Ann Conway 
Advancement Director 

John 15:1


